
Dear Legislators, 
 
We oppose this bill!  HB2456-2 will significantly inhibit our ability to support our local and statewide 
philanthropies of choice:  Family Building Blocks-Salem; Oregon Community Foundation; Stayton Public 
Library; St Mary Catholic School-Stayton; Liberty House -Salem; high Desert Museum-Bend; boys & Girls 
Aid Society of Oregon, and many others. 
 
Please vote against HB-2456-2. 
 
Regards, 
Tyler & Deana Freres 
Stayton, OR 
 

 


